From: Barfield, David [KDA]

To: Orrin Feril

Cc: Letourneau, Lane [KDA]; Beightel, Chris [KDA]; Lanterman, Jeff [KDA]; Titus, Kenneth (Kenneth.Titus@ks.gov)
Subject: Response to Oct 29, 2018 letter on LEMA issues

Date: Friday, June 28, 2019 3:49:00 PM

Attachments: 2019-06-27_Stipulation of Dismissal_Crane.pdf

2018-10-29 DMT to Barfield re Mystery River & Prior Appropriation.pdf

Orrin,

See the attached letter by David Traster of October 29, 2018, on behalf of his clients, raising
questions principally regarding how the Mystery River drainage and prior appropriation/minimum
desirable streamflow (MDS) issues might relate to a LEMA to resolve the Quivira impairment, as well
as my response provided yesterday. My response was provided, in part, as a condition of his clients

withdrawing their request for judicial review (Crane vs Barfield).
Let me know if you have any questions.
David

David W. Barfield, P.E.

Chief Engineer

Kansas Department of Agriculture, Division of Water Resources
1320 Research Park Drive, Manhattan, KS 66502
David.Barfield@ks.gov

785-564-6670

http://agriculture.ks.gov/dwr
http://agriculture.ks.gov/dwr-updates
https://twitter.com/KSChiefEngineer
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